
 
155 East Broad Street 

20th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio, 43215 

o: 614-222-1330 
f: 614-222-1337 

 

 
December 22, 2017 
 
Barcy McNeal, Secretary 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
PUCO, Docketing Division 
180 East Broad St., 11th Fl. 
Columbus, OH. 43215 

 
Dear Ms. McNeal,  
 
In accordance with O.A.C. 4906-6-07, Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., (Company) is hereby filing 
notice of compliance with requirements concerning service and public distribution of the 
application filed in the above-referenced proceeding. 
 
The attached correspondence demonstrates that, on December 20, 2017, the Company 
electronically served a copy of the application on the chief executive officer and the head of each 
agency charged with the duty of protecting the environment or planning land use in the areas in 
which the facility is to be located, as well as the main public library in the area: 
 
City of Monroe 

Mayor Robert E. Routson - mayor@monroeohio.org 
Director of Development - chesark@monroeohio.org 

 
Turtle Creek Township 

Trustees –          James Vandegrift - jvandegrift@turtlecreektownship.org 
                                      Daniel Jones – President djones@turtlecreektownship.org 
                                      Jonathan Sams – jsams@turtlecreektownship.org 

Township Administrator – Tammy Boggs –tboggs@turtlecreektownship.org 
 
City of Lebanon 

Mayor Amy Brewer - citycouncil@lebanonohio.gov 
City Planner – Meredith Snyder - msnyder@lebanonohio.gov 

  

 
In the Matter of the Application of Duke 
Energy Ohio, Inc. for a Letter of 
Notification for Duke Energy 5680-
138kV Nickel to Warren Rebuild 
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Warren County 

Board of Commissioners –   
 Tom Grossmann – President - Tom.Grossmann@co.warren.oh.us 
 David G. Young – Vice President David.Young@co.warren.oh.us 

                                        Shannon Jones – Member - Shannon.Jones@co.warren.oh.us 
 Planning Commission – Stan Williams – Stan.Williams@co.warren.oh.us 

 
Lebanon Public Library - lebanon@oplin.org 
 
In addition, the Company has placed a copy of the application on its website, together with 
information as to how to request an electronic or paper copy at cost. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Jeanne W. Kingery 
Jeanne W. Kingery 
Associate General Counsel 
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From: Olive, Emily
To: mayor@monroeohio.org; chesark@monroeohio.org; jvandegrift@turtlecreektownship.org;

djones@turtlecreektownship.org; jsams@turtlecreektownship.org; info@turtlecreektownship.org;
tboggs@turtlecreektownship.org; citycouncil@lebanonohio.gov; msnyder@lebanonohio.gov;
Tom.Grossmann@co.warren.oh.us; David.Young@co.warren.oh.us; Shannon.Jones@co.warren.oh.us;
Stan.Williams@co.warren.oh.us; lebanon@oplin.org

Cc: Kingery, Jeanne W.
Subject: Duke Energy Ohio Transmission Line Project
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 1:26:39 PM
Attachments: image001.png

Duke Energy Ohio Letter to Officials.pdf

Dear Public Official:
 
Please see the attached letter, relating to Duke Energy Ohio’s planned electric transmission line
project in your area.
 
Thank you.
 
Emily A. Olive, CP
Paralegal | Duke Energy Law Department

Duke Energy Corporation|PNC Bank Plaza, 155 East Broad Street, 20th Floor |Columbus, Ohio 43215
o: 614-222-1345|f: 614-222-1337 | emily.olive@duke-energy.com

P please consider the environment before printing this email

CONFIDENTIAL NOTIFICATION:
The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged.  This email is intended to be reviewed by only
the individual or organization named above.  If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email or its
attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is prohibited.  If you have received this email in error,
please immediately notify the sender by return mail and delete this email from your system.  Thank you.
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